
 

D.S. Johnson Elementary School 
Home of the Jaguars! 

Week of 2/3/25 

This is Dr. Lee, Principal at D.S. Johnson, with your weekly call and updates for the week of 
February 3rd. 

Tomorrow begins our last set of Middle of Year assessments. All grades will take the NC 
Check-Ins for Reading and Math and our 5th graders will take an additional Science 
assessment. We know our students do better when they take their assessments with their class 
on their regular schedule. For this to happen, we need all students at school by 8:00AM each 
day. These assessments are run just like EOG and abide by all testing guidelines. We ask that 
all cell phones be left at home as they are not allowed in classrooms during testing. As an 
incentive for perfect attendance during our NC Check-Ins, students’ names will be entered into a 
drawing for prizes to be drawn on Friday.  Additionally, the parents of those students with perfect 
attendance will also have their names be put in a parent drawing!!!  We appreciate you working 
with us to ensure our students are on time and present for testing!!!  

Additionally, we will finish the week with All-Pro Dads on Friday at Fairview Elementary.  All 
Dads, Grandfathers, Uncles, Brothers, and Father-Figures are invited with your student to 
attend breakfast and a message at 7:00AM in the Fairview Elementary gym.   

Lastly, this is just a reminder that February 10th is a Teacher Workday.  There will be no school 
for students that day.   

As always, we appreciate your continued support! 

At D.S. Johnson, we are Next Level focused! 

Have a great day!!! 

 


